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THE FIFTH DISTRICT DENTAL SOCIETY OF KANSAS  
STUDY CLUB PRESENTS: 

 

Jeanette MacLean, DDS 
 

Dr. MacLean’s program presents the topic  
“Less Is More: Trends in Minimally Invasive Dentistry” 

 

A total of 8.0 hours of C.E.U. were earned for this event. 
 

 

_______________________________________ attended this  
presentation on March 25, 2022.  
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